
Please vote no on HB 4005 

 

This bill does not help the problem you are trying to solve. 
Most guns are owned by legal law abiding people. 

You are trying to stop criminals.  This bill punishes a legal gun owner even if 
you DO lock up firearms. 

It penalizes gun owners if their firearms are stolen, it does nothing to 
penalize gun thieves.  

There are already laws to penalize thieves.  Enforce them please. 
 

What will happen to youth shooting programs, this bill will not allow them to 
go on?  How will we defend ourselves when the mode of defense is locked 

up?  This is NOT a good bill, please vote no on HB 4005. 
Thank you, 

 

Paulette Alexandria and 
Greg Thorsgard 

Carlton, OR 97111 
 


